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T I M E L I N E :

Jan 17
Updated & New FIPs Due

Jan 29 - Feb. 1
State Coordinators 

Training

Feb 15
FIP Progress Notes Due

Mar 19
Pre-Data Collection DLW

B L O G
H I G H L I G H T S :

PbS Facilities Get Youths 
in the Holiday Spirit 
PbS State Coordinators 
Training
Storycatchers Theatre
PbS Partners with Greene 
County
Trauma-Informed Care 
Coming to PbS

Does your PbS facility 
have a story to share?
Submit an article

R E S O U R C E S :

You can find “What Youths 
Say Matters” along with 
other PbS issue briefs in 
the publications section. 

C O N T A C T  U S :

PbS Learning Institute, Inc.
639 Granite Street
Suite 112
Braintree, MA 02184
Phone: 1-888-PbS-LiTA
help@pbstandards.org

What Youths Say Matters: Positive 
Experiences Lead to Positive Outcomes

Performance-based Standards (PbS) released a new issue brief entitled 
“What Youths Say Matters.” The issue brief highlights that youths’ 
perceptions are essential to gain insight about what’s really happening in
facilities and research supports that youths who have positive experiences 
in custody are less likely to recidivate when released.

PbS Executive Director says, “I realize that what youths say about their
experiences in custody is essential to understanding the truth about what 
happens in juvenile facilities and provides crucial information needed to 
manage safe and healthy juvenile facilities.” 

Read More...
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